

# Coolangarras Barmah Kindergarten

Salar CER AVA

41 Mokare Road Albany WA 6330 Telephone: 9841 6511 Fax: 9841 8563

December, 2019 Term 4, Week 8

Dear Families (Moort)

We have only two weeks to go until the end of another fabulous year at Coolangarras Barmah. We have seen most children attending very regularly for the final term which is fantastic. We are going to miss our Kindy kids who are heading off to *Big School* in 2020. We look forward to meeting our new students as well and hope we have a full class in 2020.

### Kid of the Week

Jason had his turn as Kid of the Week and was very pleased that his Nan Christine came to spend the whole morning with him.



#### TAFE visit.

Students studying Early Childhood at TAFE came to visit in Week 7 and as usual everyone had a great time and enjoyed meaningful learning experiences.



# Things Happening

# Graduation BBQ and concert

On Monday, 16<sup>th</sup> December we will have our end of year concert and graduation ceremony. The children have been practising their performance with lots of excitement. They can't wait for you to come and see them perform and graduate to the next step in their journey to *Big School*.

We would like to get started by 10.30am so please come and join us before that. After the concert we will have a barbeque and shared lunch. Please bring a plate of food to share and we will supply sausages and bread.

# KindiLink

Coolangarras Barmah

Baljamaar

We are very excited about KindiLink for 2020. There will be two sessions each week. Monday morning at Coolangarras Barmah from 9.30am to 12.30pm and Friday morning at Spencer Park Early Learning Centre from 9am -12pm. Children from birth to 3 years of age, accompanied with a parent or carer, are welcome to join in. If older siblings want to attend they are welcome as well. We are operating in conjunction with the Baljamaar team, who have a bus if anyone is in need of a ride. Please contact us if you need more information.





## **Transition**

In weeks 3 and 4 the children went on transition to their *Big School*. On the final visit we met back at Spencer Park school so all of the students could run in the school faction carnival. What a treat!



The staff from Coolangarras would like to thank all of the families who have supported the Kindy throughout the year and wish you all a very Merry Christmas and happy holidays. We look forward to meeting up with those families who will rejoin us in 2020. Be Safe and see you when next we meet.



Kind Regards Coolangarras Barmah Staff 2019